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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 10:49 AM
To: 'ccook@investmentrarities.com'
Subject: RE: Docket # 150102-SU
Attachments: 20150922090428323.pdf

Good morning. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cheryl Cook [mailto:ccook@investmentrarities.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 10:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket # 150102-SU 
 
Thanks you for considering my attached comments at your Sept 24th meeting. 
Cheryl Cook/Cape Haze Resort 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 22, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 05959-15



Application for increase in wastewater rates in Charlotte County by 

Utilities, Inc. of Sandal haven 
DOCKET NO. 150102-SU 

Please submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service Commission by 
completing this comment form and return it by mail, or send a fax to 1-800-511-0809. 

Correspondence will be placed in the file of this docket. 

DOCET NO. 150102-SU 

I have a beautiful condo I purchased at Cape Haze Resort. My dream is to retire in lovely Florida. When I 
turn 65 12 years from now, my condo will be paid for and I will move from Minnesota to Florida. But 
until then I am paying for two households which means doing without some things so 1 can get to Florida 
someday. I try to rent-out my Cape Haze Condo when I can to help cover the expenses which also brings 
money to your state. 

If you raise the utilities to this level, I will be forced to sell my condo and won't be able to retire in 
Florida. Minnesota is very cold, please reconsider this rate hike. 

Fold and tape-- see back for address 

Any e-mail or other correspondence sent to a Flon"da Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ 
or employee of the PSG, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to 
Florida's Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSG to provide a copy of any 
such e-mail or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of 
the media. 




